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Nikon, Inc.

Attn: Sponsorship Committee

1300 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747-3064

February 23, 2011

Dear Sponsorship Committee,

On behalf of the Little Tokyo Service Center, I am writing to request a donation of ten Nikon D300s Digital SLR cameras, 10 camera bags, and any relevant accessories for use in our digital media programs, which serve underprivileged youth and senior citizens. 

Since 1999 the Little Tokyo Service Center has provided critical digital media education and training to underserved communities, focusing primarily on senior citizens and youth through its four DISKovery Computer Centers located throughout Los Angeles. One of our signature programs, Digital Histories (www.digitalhistories.org), teaches seniors how to tell their stories and preserve their histories through filmmaking. LTSC believes that technology and media skills are vital to all people in the digital age, and yet access to this knowledge is almost non-existent in low-income communities.  With this core principle in mind, we have started a similar program for underserved youth called the Digital Institute for Youth Media (DIY Media).  

DIY Media provides underprivileged teens in the Los Angeles area with access to valuable video production and editing skills. However, since launching DIY Media in 2010, we have found that our students are also eager to take photography and digital imaging courses. We would love to offer these courses to our teens and we already have willing instructors, computers and the image editing programs needed. However, in this current financial climate, we cannot afford to purchase digital SLR cameras for all of our students to use in class. With Nikon’s help, we could provide underserved teens with the opportunity to learn valuable technology skills, as well as document and share their unique stories through photography. 

This summer 2011 we will be launching DIY Productions, a social enterprise that will provide dedicated youth apprentices with vital work experience in the media field.  Apprentices will use the skills they learned in our DIY Media courses to create short promotional videos and social media campaigns for small businesses and non-profits. We would love to incorporate digital imaging into DIY Productions, and with your donation of ten Nikon D300s cameras, we can. If you would like more information about our programs and services, please contact me and I will be happy to provide you with the relevant materials. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Otoya

Digital Literacy Program Associate

Little Tokyo Service Center 

totoya@ltsc.org
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